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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

CASNR's Joey Young uses Rawls Course to study water conservation treatments
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This summer Joey Young, an assistant professor with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, will use the Texas Tech’s Rawls Course practice putting green as part of an experiment hoping to better understand which turf treatments, also known as surfactants, best help golf course personnel maintain the grass when it comes to watering. The project is supported by a grant from the Golf Course Superintendents Association.

IN THE SPOTLIGHT
Agricultural Council: AFS’s Bowling named ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Sadie Bowling; Major: Animal Science – Pre-vet; Classification: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ Senior; Organization: Tech Pre-Vet Society; Hometown: Kay Texas; Month: April
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Second Summer Term

       First Class Day 

       Tuesday, July 9, 2019

CASNR Advisory Board Meeting

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

       1- 5 p.m.; Thursday, Aug. 22, 2019

CASNR Awards Dinner

       AFS Livestock Arena

       6:30 p.m.; Thursday, Aug. 22, 2019

CASNR Faculty Retreat

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

       8-Noon; Friday, Aug. 23, 2019

CASNR Fall Term

       First Class Day 

       Monday, Aug. 26, 2019

CASNR Homecoming Breakfast

       Red Raider Ballroom

       Student Union Building

       8 a.m.; Saturday, Oct. 19, 2019

CASNR Pig Roast

       Lubbock Memorial Civic Center

       6:60 p.m.; Thursday, Nov. 7, 2019

CASNR Fall Commencement

       United Supermarkets Arena

       Saturday, Dec. 14, 2019


	

	
	Miller, a professor and the San Antonio Stock Show & Rodeo Distinguished Chair in Meat Science, received the 2019 Distinguished Research Award. The award was established in 1965 to recognize members with outstanding research contributions to the meat industry. Legako, an assistant professor in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, was presented the 2019 Distinguished Achievement Award. Established in 1992, the award is designed to recognize and foster the development of young AMSA members who have demonstrated significant scientific skills in muscle foods research and technology, contributing to the animal products industry and the AMSA.  >> more
CASNR welcomes Christy Bratcher as new Associate Dean of Research
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A noted meat science researcher and administrator joined the CASNR Dean's Office this month, bringing with her a wealth of new academic and research talent. Christy Bratcher will serves as CASNR's new Associate Dean of Research. "Dr. Bratcher brings with her to Texas Tech a very strong record of research success not only in her own program, but also through collaborations,” said CASNR Dean William Brown. 

CASNR aids in prestigious emerging young African leaders program
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Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics faculty members Darren Hudson, Conrad Lyford and Jamie Pavlik are part of a wide-ranging team hosting the 2019 Mandela Washington Fellowship for Young African Leaders. Beginning this month Texas Tech will host 25 emerging African leaders for a six-week academic and leadership institute sponsored by the U.S. Department of State.

Ritchie tapped as new chair of Texas Tech Department of Plant & Soil Science
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Glen Ritchie, a Texas Tech expert on the environmental factors affecting cotton yield and quality, has been named the new chair of the Department of Plant and Soil Science, effective Sept. 1. "I look forward to helping the Department of Plant and Soil Science build on the successes we have enjoyed in recent years by continuing our focus on research, teaching, and outreach,” he said. 
Texas Tech spring commencement ceremonies feature CASNR students
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More than 265 CASNR undergraduates received diplomas at the university's spring commencement ceremonies last month at United Supermarkets Arena. During the event outstanding students carried banners representing their respective colleges. Kaylynn Kiker, an animal science major from Allison, represented CASNR. Administrators select banner bearers based on all-around achievement.

Kristin Hales joins CASNR as Thornton Distinguished Chair in Animal Science
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Kristin Hales, a nationally-recognized USDA expert in ruminant nutrition and beef cattle energetics, has been named an associate professor and Thornton Distinguished Chair in Animal Science within the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, effective June 1. "I'm looking forward to conducting research to address beef industry problems and joining the elite faculty of the Animal and Food Sciences," Hales said. 

PSS students shine in Graduate School thesis, dissertation competition
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Two Department of Plant and Soil Science graduate students were honored this month with Outstanding Thesis and Dissertation Awards in the biology/life sciences category. Jasmine Neupane, a master's student from Nepal, won First Place – Outstanding Thesis Award for 2019. Separately, Vimal Balasubramanian, a doctoral student from India, received the Second Place – Outstanding Dissertation Award for 2019.  

NRM professor’s work helps in Great Lakes Basin hydrilla risk assessment
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Matthew Barnes, an assistant professor with the Department of Natural Resources Management, is part of a new risk assessment summarizing the potential for introduction of a highly-invasive aquatic plant species known as hydrilla within the Great Lakes. “The first step in managing any species is identifying the extent of its possible range,” Barnes said.

Scholastic Ability; CASNR incoming freshmen Terry Scholars announced
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Officials at Texas Tech's Financial Aid and Scholarship Office have announced the names of students receiving prestigious Terry Scholarships, including three from CASNR. Recipients include Annie Braack, a natural resources management major from Pilot Point; Lindsay Dube, an agricultural communications major from Thorndale; and Delbert Reynolds, an agricultural communications major from Lufkin.

AFS’s Protopopova seeks assistance with autism research and dogs
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Sasha Protopopova, an adjunct professor in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, and Wes Dotson, director of the Burkhart Center for Autism Education and Research, recently received a grant from the National Institutes of Health to investigate why and how therapy dogs can help children with ASD in the learning environment. They’ll conduct a clinical trial with children on the autism spectrum disorder.

VIDEO: Dairy Barn history, restoration update from Texas Tech KTTZ-TV
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The Dairy Barn, an iconic Texas Tech landmark, stands as a witness to the spirit and vision of those who laid the foundation for the university. Today, renovation efforts to save the historic building remain on track. The video relates the history of the building and outlines upcoming restoration plans featuring CASNR Dean William Brown and Texas Tech Provost and Senior Vice President of Academic Affairs Michael Galyean.
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